Philip Dagnall M.

From:

Sent; 07 September 2018 16:42

To: pmods22

Subject: Forward Planning Team, local view
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Dear Sirs,

I should like to hereby raise my objection to any more houses being built in Clitheroe in the latest proposed tranche
of Highmoor Park Farm, Hawthorne Place and Chatburn Road.

| object because there are no imminent plans to build another primary school, a secondary school, a medical centre
1,000 parking spaces. All of which are needed for the population explosion in the immediate areas of Clitheroe,
barrow and Whalley,

vhy does the Council even consider new sites when Taylor Wimpey already own land between Standen Old road
and the A59. | believe that pressure should be brought to bear on existing developers to build on the sites that they
have already acquired, not let in more developers on greenfield sites.

Builders must be made to pay for the infrastructure, if not in full, then a substantial contribution. No more houses
without the infrastructure in place please.
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